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STATEMENT OF CHAIRMAN CAWLEY

The Bureau of Audits has completed a Focused Management and Operations Audit of T. W. Phillips Gas and Oil Co. (T. W. Phillips).  The audit report contains 28 recommendations.  In response to the audit, T. W. Phillips has submitted an Implementation Plan dated March 2009, indicating acceptance of 15 recommendations and partial acceptance of 13 recommendations.

One of the very important items this audit examined was the lost and unaccounted for fuel of T.W. Phillips.  The findings were encouraging.  Lost and unaccounted for percentages have been reduced substantially and consistently as a result of T.W. Phillips’ efforts
.
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These results were achieved through implementation of the company’s Leak Tracker and Hot List programs.  The basic approach was a “find more, fix more” strategy.  In essence, the company rightly determined to be less worried about possible public perceptions that the discovery of more leaks meant less reliable service, and instead focused on discovery and repair of leaks.

Programs such as these save customers money in gas costs, reduce the release of strong green house gas emissions, and enhance public safety.  Given this triple benefit, I strongly encourage other natural gas utilities to adopt similar approaches with positive, concrete results.  T.W. Phillips clearly shows that improvements can be made – no excuses.
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______________________________
      Date




James H. Cawley, Chairman







� 2007 and 2008 lost and unaccounted for percentages are based on unaudited data provided by T.W. Phillips.
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